
FOI 0185/2021 Response 

 

Request 

Under the freedom of information act please can you provide the names, job roles and email 

addresses of all the individuals in the team that is responsible for commissioning community mental 

health services?’ 
 

Response  

Please note that Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health Foundation Trust is not responsible for 

commissioning community mental health services. Rather, this is carried out by Birmingham and 

Solihull Clinical Commissioning Groups (BSOL CCG).  

The Trust therefore, suggests that you redirect your request for information to BSOL CCG to obtain 

information on individuals in the team who are responsible for commissioning community mental 

health services.  

 


